
Please join UR Community Cares for our Open House on Monday, April 1st at 153 

Spruce Street, Manchester (Eastside Neighborhood Resource Center). From 1:00 to 

5:30 pm, we will be introducing our new Tech Center where older and disabled adults 

can gather for learning and socializing. 

RIBBON CUTTING: Mon., April 1st at 4:30 pm 
FESTIVITIES: Class demos, refreshments, music from the town Troubadour and more! 

 
(Parking lot is diagonally across the street.) 

UR Community Cares recognizes the increasing importance of technology in today's 

society and the potential barriers faced by older and disabled adults in accessing and 

utilizing many online resources. We aim to bridge the digital divide and empower 

seniors to embrace technology confidently and in an inviting place for social 



connections. That’s why we established our first UR Community Tech Center in the 

Eastside Neighborhood Resource Center (153 Spruce Street, Manchester). 

● Hours as of April 1st: Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays from 10am to 3pm 
(expanding in July) 

● Free skills-based programs using the proven curriculum of AARP-affiliated 
Senior Planet (laptops provided; April’s schedule coming soon!) 

● Special drop-in hours for residents to get free tech help 

● Intergenerational relationship building 

● Social activities each month (bring a friend or make a new one) 
● Monthly presentations by community partners and special guests 

News article at https://www.ctinsider.com/journalinquirer/article/ct-manchester-tech-

center-ur-community-cares-18707079.php or view PDF. 
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